

حضرة أهالي تلامذة صفوف الروضة الأولى، الثّانية والثّالثة الكرام، تحيّة أخويّة،

من أجل أن يتعلّم أولادنا أن يكونوا إخوةً للأضعف بين الأولاد، ستفسح المدرسة المجال لمؤسّسة الينبوع التي تُعنى بالأطفال ذوي الحاجات الخاصّة، أن توزِّع على كلّ تلميذ(ة) كيسًا من البوشار الطيّب وذلك يوم الخميس ٢٢ آذار ٢٠١٨، في مبنى الرّوضات، على أن يساهم كلّ تلميذ(ة) بمبلغ ٢٠٠٠ ل.ل. يعود ربع هذا النشاط لمساعدة المؤسّسة المذكورة أعلاه.

كافأكم الربّ!

الإدارة



March 13, 2018

Dear Parents of the KG1, KG2 & KG3 classes,

"Al Younbouh" organization is collecting money to help children with special needs, by selling fresh made popcorn in some schools. They will come to our school on Thursday, March 22, 2018.

Kindly send with your child the cost of one popcorn bag (1000 L.L.) so that he/she can taste the delicious popcorn while helping a brother or a sister in need.

May God Bless You All !

Administration